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Tilsworth Road
Stanbridge

LU7 9HY

01525 210328

Email: info@stanbridge.beds.sch.uk

Newsletter No 6
1st December 2022

Dear Year 2 Parents
Staffing  Update

I would like to inform you that Mrs Ashpole will be leaving us on 10th February 2023, to further develop her teaching career at another local school.  
Mrs Forbes will be taking on the full time teacher role in Year 2 from February half.  We wish Mrs Ashpole the best of luck at her new school and look forward to Mrs Forbes joining us full time.
Yours sincerely

R J Godwin

Head Teacher
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“We believe in our children”
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